From: Heppell, Jonn-Pu!

Sent: 25 January 2021 13:19
To: MarketsTeam

| Carpenter, Deborah
Kurktchieva, Jenny
Adnath, Taruna

Cc: Georgiou, Theo . Ross, Phillip

Addo, Re
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/0017/P

Hi Taruna,

Just to confirm with this that all trading will be via access to the market. Some of the units
downstairs have frontage to the street, we need to just ensure that they are not trading directly
onto the high street.

Regards
JP

John-Paul Heppell
Retail Market Officer




